Getting ready for a home visit from your midwife

To keep your midwives safe when they visit your home, we ask you to:

It is important that the midwives and support
staff don't touch too many surfaces in your
home when they visit, so please open doors for
them when they arrive and leave

Make space so the midwife can see you
and your baby alone. Other members of
the house should maintain social
distancing (2m+)

The midwife will be wearing protective
clothing, including a mask, when he or
she visits, but hopefully you will still be
able to see them smile!
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